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A Newsletter for faculty, administration and staff of Coastal Carolina College 

VOL. 2, NO. 40 USC-COASTAL CAROLINA COLLEGE FEBRUARY 10, 1981 

COASTAL REQUESTS PROBE 

The administration of USC-Coastal Carolina College has asked 
the South Carolina State Auditor's Office and the State Law 
Enforcement Division to conduct an investigation into the 
expenditure of student activity funds at the college. 

College officials requested an investigation of student activity 
expenditures after an internal examination of student activity 
records by Coastal Carolina College personnel indicated a pos­
sible accounting descrepancy. 

Following its examination of the records, the administration of 
Coastal Carolina College asked the University of South Carolina 
Department of Internal Audits to conduct further examination 
of student activity expenditures. 

In response to the college administration's request for an investi­
gation, the USC Department of Internal Audits recommended 
an official investigation, which is now being conducted by 
the State Law Enforcement Division. 

When the investigation is completed, its conclusions will be 
released to the public. 

CHANTICLEERS 
vs 

COKER COLLEGE 

8P.M. Thur. Feb. 12 

AWAY 

LADY CHANTS 
vs 

SOUTHEASTERN COLLEGE 

8P.M. Thur. Feb. 12 

AWAY 

COMPUTER COURSES OFFERED 

In order to provide an opportunity for increased utilization of 
the batch and interactive computing facilities at Coastal Carolina 
College, the School of Mathematics and Computer Service is 
offering four short courses in Computer Programming for the 
faculty. These courses will be ten~our courses offered on 
Thursday afternoons from 2:30 pm to 4:30 pm for five weeks 
each. The courses will introduce the VSPC interactive comput­
ing system and the languages: BASIC, FORTRAN, PL/I, and 
PASCAL in that order. 

The programming language syllabus will be the same for each 
of the courses. Beginning in BASIC and continuing through 
the other languages, the same four computer programs will 
be developed. First, there will be a program to read data and 
compute the mean, variance, and standard deviation. The next 
program will be a record-keeping program similar to a payroll 
or grade records, followed by a simulation using random num­
bers. The last program will be an amortization schedule which 
is useful in any installment buying situation. 

If you are interested in participating in these cou~ses, call Ex­
tension 123. The courses will begin on February 19, at 2:30 
pm in ADM 214. 

FACULTY-STAFF ACTIVITIES 

Marianna Hamilton recently addressed the Loris Music Literary 
Club on "Traditional and Contemporary Batik". She will pre­
sent a slide lecture on "Arts of the South Pacific Islands" at 
Waccamaw School P.T.A. on February 17 at 8 p.m. Miss Hamil­
ton has been selected to present a paper at the International 
Society for Education Through Art (INSEA) at the 24th 
World Congress, Rotterdam, The Netherlands, August, 1981. 
Topic will be on "New Directions of Traditional and Contem­
porary Batik". 

Dr. Subhash C. Saxena presided over a session on "Linear 
Algebra and Matrix Theory" at the annual meeting of the 
American Mathematical Society in San Francisco. 

John Vrooman spoke at the Delmar Book Club recently on the 
topic of personal motivation. 

CAUTION URGED ON 
CONSTRUCTION SITES 

The administration urges faculty, staff and sutdents to avoid 
areas of the college where construction is currently underway, 
Construction company officials have asked that Wheelwright 
Auditorium and the Science Building site be viewed as off-
1 imits for visits unless authorized by the administration. Tours 
of Wheelwright may be arranged through the Office of College 
Relations. Visits to the Science Building construction site 
should be coordinated with Phillip Massey. 



,. 

SHORT COURSES DISCOUNTED 

" Staff may apply for staff development funds to cover the 
costs of short courses," says Coastal Director of Continuing 
Education Dr. Sally Hare. Some upcoming courses that may be 

of interest: Tennis, Golf, Riverboat'n, Effective Parenting, 
Assertiveness Training, Deat: A Part of Life, Making Your 
Money Work, You and Your Heart, Time-Life Photography 
Workshop, Gliding. 

For details,- call the Office of Continuing Education, 190 or 194. 
(Gift certificates are still available if you want to give a family 
member a short course.) 

TAX GUIDE AVAILABLE 

The library now has two copies of the 1981 TaxGuideforCol­
lege Teachers and Other College Personnel ON RESERVE. 
They may be checked out overnight ONLY - after 2: 00 p.m. 
and must be returned by 9:00 the following morning. This 
pol icy is to insure their availability during the day for use in 
the library only. 

SOCIAL OUTING FEB. 13 

The initial social outing will take place Friday, February 13, at 
the Black Forest Restaurant in Little River. Cocktails may be 

had from 6:30 until 8:00. Dinner will be ordered from the 
menu at 8:00. Please contact Jim Branham at ext. 162 or Jane 
Hansen at ext. 113 by Wednesday, February 11. 
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